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I am very distressed by what is happening in Highland County. The approved and proposed solar
fields are going to ruin our way of life. I am a lifelong Highland County resident and the daughter
and wife of a farmer. Why does Highland County have more solar fields (either approved or
proposed) than any other of the 88 counties in Ohio? Why take farm ground? We don't even have
the amount of sun to really make it worthwhile. Why not put them in the desert Southwest area
where food won't grow, it is sunny all the time and big stretches of land where people do not live?
Please stop. Please don't ruin our homes and way of life. It is wrong. Five????? Seriously. This
needs to stop.
 
Rachel Snyder
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